
Outcome of Saint Anne’s Parish September  Pastoral Council Meeting 
    
Eleven members attended, four apologiesd for absence. Gerry Carson led the opening 
prayers and Scripture reading. 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting of 2 June 2016 were approved.  Condolences were 
expressed at the death of Annette, our former Parish Secretary and wife of Malachy 
McKeever. 
 
Matters Arising From the previous meeting Included:  
 
Youth Holy Door Visit 
It was confirmed that this visit has been rescheduled for Sunday 25 September.  
 

Friars' Bush Cemetery Visit 
This was a great success and the O’Hagans were commended on their involvement. 
 

Youth Group Update 
Bodybuilders had been very successful over the summer.  St. Anne’s Parish was thanked 
for continued support and £620 was raised at the Cake Sale. 
 

GIFT 
The programme was promoted in the P7 classes; the leaders will meeti again this month. 
 

Parish Holy Door Visit 
Preparations are ongoing for the visit due to take place on Thursday 6 October. 
 

Pathway Course 
This course will be promoted at Masses on 10/11 October by Harry Fitzpatrick, who is 
participating in the course. Leaflets will be distributed. 
 

Parish Assembly 
This will be held on Monday 7 November at 7 pm in the Upper Room in the Parish Centre.  
Duties were given to members. 
 
PPC Retreat in Dromantine 
Arrangements will be finalised at the October meeting. 
 
Parish Dates to Note 
1&2 October  P4 Enrolment Mass 
6 October   Parish Visit to the Holy Door 
8&9 October  P7 Enrolment Mass 
7 November   Parish Assembly 
11 November  Annual Dromantine Retreat 
 

Date of Next Meeting:  Tuesday 4 October.   7.00pm for 7.20pm. 
 
The meeting closed with a prayer 


